
FEBRUARY 2020 

FLU SEASON 

We have had several children coming into the 
preschool with clear and constant mucous 
discharge.  As a result, we have had staff out 
sick, as well as children.  WE NEED OUR 
TEACHERS HEALTHY!  Please keep your child 
home when contagious for the sake of other 
children, their siblings, their parents and our 
staff. 

Please help by visiting the following link: 

https://www.healthline.com/health/snot-color 

      And  - my personal favorite is: 

    https://cchp.ucsf.edu/sites/g/files/tkssra181/f/       
  runny_en0909_0.pdf  

Most important please work with your child to wipe and blow 
his/her nose properly, followed with hand washing.  We are 
doing our best to keep up with this important teaching too! 

Play Based Themes for February will 

be: 

Friendship and Pets! 

Small Groups- 

Sister Angeline: Fine motor - printing; math-

addition 1-10; visual counting & number 

match; rhyming pairs/comparison; social-

emotional –expressing feelings, Jesus as our 

Healer, Church and Ash Wednesday. 

Mrs. Cuellar- Social/Emotional- Building 

Friendships through song; interacting with 

puppets and stories; Fine motor-collage  

hearts, pets, as a group and individually; 

vocabulary-mail, letters, veterinarian 

Mrs. Mejia: Literacy-recognizing names of 

letters; fine motor- tracing, creating friendship 

bracelets and necklaces, create collages; 

Math-matching games with numbers, colors 

and shapes. 

Mrs. Zere: Math- 1-20; Literacy-printing name 

and alphabet; social/emotional-pets working 

cooperatively with friends, songs and making 

hearts. 

REMEMBER:                      6- Hip 
Hop Dance Class  

7- Staff Professional 
Development Day-Closed 

12- Beetle Lady 

13– Hip Hop Dance Class 

14- Valentine’s Day Party @ 
school! 

17- Presidents’ Day—Closed 

24– Hip Hop Dance Class 

26– Hip Hop Dance Class 

27—Puppet  Show: Anansi, the 
Spider 

St. Paul’s Littlest Angel Preparatory Preschool, PreKindergarten and Young Fives 

VALENTINE’S DAY—February 14! 

On February 14th we will have a Valentine’s 
Party and the children will be mail carriers 
delivering their valentine cards to one 
another.  Please don't put names on 
valentines or gender.   Please be sure to 
send enough valentines for 
35 children. If it is not your 
child's regular school day 
he/she is welcome to 
come until12:00. Be sure 
to make arrangements for 
pick up by 12:00.  All other children will 
spend the day as usual.  


